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From: FCM Communiqué <communique@fcm.ca> o
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2018 3:09 PM

To: Roxanne St. Germain EGIR Nk
Subject: Report from FCM Advocacy Days 2018

V

[m=} November 30,2018 (& & (5 =
[x] £

FCM members:

We are pleased to present our Report from FCM Advocacy Days 2018.

Last week, more than 70 municipal leaders from across Canada took our
message straight to Parliament Hill. Altogether, we met with some 150 MPs,

senators and party leaders—including 24 cabinet ministers and parliamentary
secretaries.

Our delegation brought pressing local issues to the national table. And we
shared a strong message with our federal counterparts: it’s time to modernize
our partnership to get more done for the Canadians we all serve.

Read our report for words and images from this year’s remarkable event.
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